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Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250  

c-n 
s 

RE: Docket No. UG-920840 - Residential Water Heater Rental Service 
Withdrawal of Petition for Rehearing of Fourth Supplemental Order 

Dear Ms. Washburn. 

On March 24, 1998, PSE filed a petition for rehearing in Docket No. UG-920840 solely for the purpose 
of eliminating the final rate increase to Schedule 71 residential water heater lease rates scheduled for 
April 1, I998. PSE now requests permission to withdraw that petition. 

The rate increase, which was the last of five originally approved in Docket No. UG-920840 and 
scheduled to become effective October 1, 1997, was postponed until April 1, 1998 in Docket No. UG-
971327, On March 19, 1998, in Docket No, UG-980442, PSE filed a petition requesting permission to 
suspend the rate increase. On March 24, 1998, PSE filed a petition for rehearing of the Fourth 
Supplemental Order in Docket No. UG-920840 for the sole purpose of eliminating that Order's 
requirement that residential natural gas water heater rental rates be increased. In its March 25, 1998 
open meeting, the Commission approved the March 19, 1998 petition saying that the "tariff provision 
shall be suspended until the Commission considers and issues an order regarding the Company's request 
to reopen and rehear Docket No. UG-920840." Concurrent with this request, PSE is filing tariffs which 
would implement that rate increase effective January 1, 2000. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (425) 456-2797. 

Very truly yours, 

kart R. Karzmar 
Manager, Revenue R uirements 

Encl. 
CC" Merton Lott, WUTC 

Michael Parvinen, 'W'UTC 
Kimberly Harris, PSE 
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